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ARRIVAL STATEMENT OF THE 
HONORABLE HENRY A. KISSINGER 

SECRETARY OF STATE 
ZURICH, FEBRUARY 18, 1975 

Secretart Kissinger: I wanted to thank the Swiss Government and the City 
of Zuric. for permitting me to return here to meet with His Imperial 
YAjesty the Shah of Iran. As you all know, the Shah is an old, trusted 
and valued friend of the United States and we consider it important to 
consult with him about the situation in the Middle East, the energy 
problem, and the world situation. Thank you. 

* * * * * 
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